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4 May 2004 

Dear Mr Watts 

Further to our meeting with Dorie Graham on 27th April 2004, I would be grateful if you could deal with 

the following issue raised. 

I would be grateful if a medically qualified person with knowledge of the issues in this case could visit 

Mrs Graham to deal with the detailed reasons as to why her case will not be going forward. 

Understandably, she does require reassurance that all aspects of her husband’s case have been 

looked at. 

Please could you confirm that this will be arranged.. 
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